From: Rupert Litherland <Rupertl@rolfe-judd.co.uk>

"Sent: 19 December 2019 11:24
To: Sild, Thomas
Subject: 41-47 Shelton Street - Shopfront Alterations
Attachments: 17.058 033 Signage Elevations - Rev G.PDF

Good Morning Tom,

Further to our recent discussions, | confirm the following:

e Transport Note:
o Tesco’s have confirmed that the future servicing will not have any impact upon the existing highways.
Their transport consultant confirmed that future servicing can be accommodated (as per existing the
existing commercial units along Endell Street) noting that:

“The store will be serviced in compliance with the Traffic Regulation Order which controls the
operation of the existing two on-street loading bays located at its northern end on Endell Street
(approximately 5m and 20m from the store) which have been designed to accommodate goods
vehicles. The loading bay operates for loading only between the hours of 08:30-18:30 Monday to
Saturday with a maximum stay of 40 minutes.”

As previously discussed this week, we trust this information is sufficient to resolve those queries
raised by consultees, however we remind you that this application is for a shopfront and
advertisement only and such transport matters are not a material consideration for the determination
of this application.
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